
 

 

 

Newsletter 5 30th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Children, 
School has returned to normality this week, but there are certainly still cases of COVID 19 in our 
community. If in any doubt, please contact me. Once again, thankyou to our wonderful parents, staff 
and above all children for being so brilliant in the last couple of weeks. 
 
New Website – Our new site is live: pendeenschool.co.uk 
A guide is on the front page and also pasted below. 

 
Using the Pendeen School Website 

Pendeenschool.co.uk 

 
Home – Clicking “Home” will always bring you back to the front page 

News – Has current and previous news 

Contact – 2022 – 2023 contact details for key roles including Governance, Admin and SENDCO 
Calendar – Has Key Dates for 2022 - 2023 

 
About Pendeen School 2022 -2023 For general information about the school including: 

How to use this website; Values and Ethos; Message from the Head teacher; Prospectus; Who’s who; Pendeen School in the 

News. 
 

Policies and Information 2022 – 2023 This is for more specific information including: 
Policy overview and where to find them; Statutory information and policies; Safeguarding information and policies; SEND 

information and policies; Non-Statutory information and policies; British Values; Spiritual, Moral, Social and Cultural Education; 

Classes; EYFS and Phonics; Governors; School Closures; Truro and Penwith Academy Trust (TPAT). 
 

Information for children 2022 – 2023: Staying safe online; School council; Whole school events;  
 

Information for parents 2022 – 2023: Code of conduct; Newsletters; E-Safety; Family support; Head lice; Healthy 
lunchbox; Lunch Menu and Free School meals application; Early Help Hub, Nasal Flu Booking; Pendeen Sex and Relationships 

policy; School Nursing service; Term Dates; Transitons to Reception and Secondary; Uniform information; Useful websites; 

Reading with your child; Phonics and Reading information 
 

Curriculum – This gives very detailed of our current curriculum offer 
 

Classes – Where each class has it’s own information 

 
Safeguarding – Another link to the most important thing we do 

Curriculum Quizzes – Each class has a quiz for each subject at the end of each term 
Class Dojo – Where we connect staff, children and parents outside of the school day 

Art Gallery – A selection of our children’s amazing artwork 
Newsletters – Another link to our main way of communicating with all parents 

Links and Downloads – As appropriate, including nasal flu, E-Safety updates etcCalender – Key Dates 

 
Please contact me via e-mail, phone or at the gate with any questions or concerns. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Chris Wilson 
01736 788583 
head@pendeen.tpacademytrust.org 
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